

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF BATAAN

FEB 23 2024

DIVISION ADVISORY No. <u>044</u>, s. 2024

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent To:

> Chief Education Supervisors **Education Program Supervisors** Public Schools District Supervisors

Elementary and Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

In observance of the 82nd Anniversary of the Araw ng Kagitingan on April 9, 2024 at Mt. Samat Memorial Shrine in Pilar, Bataan, this Office informs all concerned about the conduct of the Division Ceremonial Tolling of Bells Competition on March 5, 2024 at 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 noon at the Bataan Tourism Office, Roman Super highway, Balanga City, Bataan.

Attached is the letter from Ms. Carminda R. Arevalo, Executive Director, National Historical Commission of the Philippines, for other details and inquiries.

> CAROLINA S. VIOLETA, EdD, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent مم

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013, this Division Advisory is issued not for endorsement per D.O. 28 s. 2001 only for the information of DepEd Officials, personnel as well as the concerned public.























National Historical Commission of the **Philippines**

22 February 2024

MS. CAROLINA S. VIOLETA. EdD, CESO IV Schools Division Superintendent Department of Education-Bataan deped@bataan.gov.ph romeo.layug@deped.gov.ph

Dear Ms. Violeta,

Greetings from the National Historical Commission of the Philippines (NHCP)!

In observance of the 82nd anniversary of the Araw ng Kagitingan, the NHCP and the Department of National Defense, in collaboration with other government agencies, local government units, and the private sector, will hold a commemorative program at the Mt. Samat Memorial Shrine in Pilar, Bataan, on 9 April 2024 at 8:00 a.m.

May we respectfully invite you to join us during the event. Further, may we also request the DepEd to designate one of the students for the tolling of bell?

Our staff, Ms. Ellen B. Samonte, will coordinate with your office about the program's details. She may be reached at 09175892319/ (02)3351217, or via email at ebsamonte@nhcp.gov.ph.

Looking forward for your positive response.

Thank you.

CARMINDA R. AREVALO

Executive Director

Very truly your

CC.: Ms. Amy Canare

> Provincial Government of Bataan bataantourism.srd@gmail.com



